
Find out what you told us. 
Help us to decide what’s next. 

Join us at Blackburn Central Library 
on Saturday 7th July  2018, 10:15 - 13:00

Working Together to Get Things Right

Blackburn with Darwen 
Parents in Partnership



www.bwd-localoffer.org.uk

We need parents and carers to help us to act on what you’ve said.

Join us at Blackburn Central Library on Saturday 7th July 2018

•	 Find out what you told us
•	 Help us to decide what to do about it
•	 Enjoy lunch and a chat

A crèche is available, booked on a first come,  
first served basis.

Tea & coffee will be available from 10:15 for a 10:30 start and we 
promise to finish by 13:00 at the latest for lunch.

To book your place, please Contact:

Sarah on (01254) 666511 or 
email sarah.johnston@blackburn.gov.uk

and remember to let us know if you have any special dietary 
requirements or would like to book a crèche place.

We look forward to seeing you there. 


